
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

   Monday, April 3, 2023  
 
 
Music 

 All rehearsals resume their regular scheduling this week following last week’s festivals.  
 Girls’ Ensemble begins with their regular 6-8pm rehearsal this evening. We will be reviewing our festival 

performances and adjudications, as well as starting new music.  
 
Eco Club 

 Today is the very first day of Eco Club’s new initiative hallway recycling bins. Make sure to stop by the cafeteria 
today to check it out. Please look at our Instagram too @pphs_EcoClub to learn more about it and how to use the 
bins properly. 
 

Student Council  
 Friendly reminder that this is the LAST WEEK for you to declare your candidacy for executive positions on Student 

Council next year. 
 The Google Form closes on Thursday, April 6th at 2:00 p.m. It is available on your grade Google Classroom.  
 If you have any questions – See Mr. Ashmore in room 180. Good Luck to all candidates! 

 
Athletic Council 

 There will be a meeting for the Special Events Committee of the Athletic Council on Wednesday, April 5th at 
11:45a.m. in room 103. 

 
Soul Food 

 Soul Food is happening today at lunch in Room 146. Come and join us as we work through the book of Matthew. 
 
Dance Club 

 Don’t forget, Dance Club is happening every Tuesday and Thursday in the Drama Room at lunch. So “Dance on Up” 
and remember to Dance like nobody is watching!! 

 
From the Library 

 It’s time to vote! April is the month that students vote for their favourite White Pine Novel. Did you read at least 
five of the White Pine Books? Voting will take place over the next couple of weeks, so you still have time to get 
some reading in before the vote closes. For each book you read, you can enter a draw for a $50.00 Chapters Card, 
earn a certificate for your portfolio and points towards your school letter and win other prizes. 

 Mr. Yaneff has a commanding lead in the teacher competition, with his very popular choice of the novel, 
Daughter. Ms. Dwyer is very close behind with her graphic novel selection, I Am Not Starfire. Considering it can be 
read in about an hour, can Ms. Dwyer recruit enough readers to take over the top spot from Mr. Yaneff? Mr. 
Smith is only one point behind Ms. Dwyer with the novel Decoding Dot Grey. There’s still time to read and help 
your favourite teacher win bragging rights. Come sign out a book today! 

 There will be a battle of the books meeting this Wednesday in the library. Not too late to join!! 


